Labrador- Grenfell

Health

September 7, 2021

PUBLIC ADVISORY

Disruptions to main phone line at
Charles S. Curtis Memorial Hospital

Labrador-Grenfell Health is advising residents of a disruption to the main phone line (709-
454-3333) at the Charles S. Curtis Memorial Hospital in St. Anthony.

All other phone lines at the facility continue to work.

The service provider is working to restore services. We apologize for any inconvenience this
may cause.



